
 

LEGAL NOTICE 
 

The Northeast Early Childhood Council 
 

NOTICE OF REQUESTS FOR PROPOSALS (RFP) 

AVAILABLE FOR SCHOOL READINESS GRANT PROGRAM 
FISCAL YEAR 2023 

(JULY 1, 2022 – JUNE 30, 2023) 
  

The Northeast Early Childhood Council is making available a Request for Proposal 
(RFP) to solicit interested preschool programs in operating a School Readiness 
Program for the period of July 1, 2022 – June 30, 2023. Programs must meet local 

School Readiness Council policies. The School Readiness Grant provides support for 
programs to administer a quality preschool experience for 3 and 4 year-old 
children. The Northeast Early Childhood Council provides services for children in the 
following communities: 

 

Community Email contact to request a copy of the 
local School Readiness RFP 

Brooklyn 
Canterbury 
Plainfield 
Putnam 
Sterling 

Melanie Smith-Cervera 
msmith-cervera@eastconn.org 
 

Killingly Emily Ross 
eross@killinglyschools.org 

Thompson Ellen Jones 
mjones@thompsonpublicschools.org 

 

The Northeast Early Childhood Council invites interested programs to request a copy 
of the local School Readiness RFP by submitting an email request to the appropriate 
liaison listed above. 
 
The local School Readiness RFP is due March 18, 2022 by noon (all instructions are in 
the RFP). 
 

For more information about School Readiness, please visit: 
https://www.ctoec.org/school-readiness-preschool-grant-program/ 
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